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Arlo Outdoor Power Adapter 
Sold at various retailers from September to December 2017 

 

 

 

Problem 

Water can leak into the weatherproof connector on the power adapter. 
 
If water enters the adapter it could short circuit or overheat, posing a fire hazard. 

Details 

Arlo Outdoor Power Adapter 
Part Number: 332-10986-01 
Model number: VMA4700-100AUS 
 
Outdoor power adapter accessory for the NETGEAR Arlo, Arlo Pro and Arlo Go outdoor security 
cameras. 

What to do 

Stop using your adapter and contact NETGEAR for a replacement or refund. 
 
Contact NETGEAR on 0800 555 182 or register the product for the recall at  
https://www.arlo.com/nz/products/arlo-pro/vma4700-recall.aspx 

Contact 

NETGEAR Australia 

tel: 0800 555 182 

https://www.arlo.com/nz/products/arlo-pro/vma4700-recall.aspx 


